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this week: 2023 chfa community report 
CHFA is proud to announce the publication of its 2023 
Community Report. Each year, this report offers a 
snapshot of CHFA’s investments in affordable housing and 
community development across Colorado. It includes a mix 
of data, photographs, stories, program highlights, and key 
accomplishments.

In 2023, CHFA celebrated a number of significant milestones 
including several record-high investment totals. This work 
was made possible because of our community partners and 
stakeholders who share in CHFA’s vision that everyone in 
Colorado will have the opportunity for housing stability and 
economic prosperity. This year, as CHFA celebrates 50 years of 
strengthening Colorado, we are grateful for the opportunity 
to build on this work as we continue to invest in the future 
success of our state.
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CHFA: Celebrating 50 years of 
Strengthening Colorado

This year CHFA celebrates 50 years of strengthening 
Colorado and investing more than $35.3 billion in 
affordable housing and community development. 
The Colorado General Assembly is an important 
part of this journey, having created CHFA as a quasi-
governmental authority in 1973 and by advancing 
key bipartisan supported resources such as the state 
Affordable Housing Tax Credit and the Middle-
income Access Program to leverage private sector 
investment in affordable housing. 

We invite you to join us in our celebration and thank 
you for your leadership.

With respect to its programs, services, activities, and employment practices, Colorado Housing 
and Finance Authority prohibits unlawful discrimination against applicants or employees on the 
basis of age 40 years and over, race, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, 
color, religion, national origin, disability, military status, genetic information, marital status or 
any other status protected by applicable federal, state or local law.

Scan the QR Code to explore the  
CHFA 2023 Community Report. 
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